
I was at Pine Ridge for a short term stay. My granddaughter is the Director of 
Rehab, Nicole. I worked on my goal of returning home and was discharged on 
June 13, 2020 after a few weeks at Pine Ridge. I had a smile for all the staff. My 
family would do window visits with me almost every day. I enjoyed seeing them 
and worked extra hard in therapy. My family was grateful to the staff for taking 
such great care of me and working with me to return home. My family and I 

would definitely recommend Pine Ridge to our friends and family.

- Mr. Robert Hill
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